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Two weeks ago, we were on Lake Markovačko and did field research. In addition to 
ichthyological research, colleagues from the institute sampled the blood of black 
bullhead specimens to do micronucleus and comet tests. Also, a colleague from the 
Faculty of Biology sampled water, in order to perform a qualitative and quantitative 
analysis of phytoplankton. Also, the team of the Radio Television of Serbia was in the 
Centre for Fisheries and Applied Hydrobiology on Monday and recorded the 
experimental rearing of black bullheads, and on Tuesday on Lake Markovačko where 
they recorded our field work and did interviews with me and colleagues. 
 

 



 


